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Daytime site surveys and drainage repairs tomorrow 

 and next week in Brooklawn, Camden County 
Traffic not expected to be affected during construction 

 

(Trenton) – New Jersey Department of Transportation (NJDOT) is advising the public of a survey work 

and priority repairs a drainage outfall near the Route 130 Bridge over Big Timber Creek in Brooklawn, 

Camden County.  

 

At 7 a.m. tomorrow, Friday, October 7, until 3:30 p.m., NJDOT crews will be preforming a site survey near 

the Route 130 Bridge over Big Timber Creek in preparation for temporary flood gate repairs to a drainage 

outfall.  

 

At 7 a.m. Monday, October 10, until 3:30 p.m., and if necessary, on Tuesday, October 11, at the same 

times, the flood gate will be temporarily repaired. More permanent repairs are expected to be made in the 

next few months.  

 

This work will not require any lane closures or detours. Traffic is not expected to be affected by 

construction. 

 

NJDOT has two capital projects that are expected to begin construction in the next year or two that will 

replace the Route 130 Bridge over Big Timber Creek and replace the Route 47 Bridge over Big Timber 

Creek. Both projects include drainage improvements to help mitigate flooding in the area as best as 

possible. 

 

The precise timing of the work is subject to change due to weather or other factors. Motorists are 

encouraged to check NJDOT’s traffic information website www.511nj.org for construction updates and 

real-time travel information and for NJDOT news follow us on Twitter @NewJerseyDOT or on the NJDOT 

Facebook page. 
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